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To whom it may concern;

I am writing concerning the Conditional Use Permit application for "Fowler Creek Guest
Ranch".

This proposed permit brings significant concern to our neighborhood. We were given less than
7 days notice of the County’s comment deadline. We would kindly ask you extend the
comment period so myself and other concerned neighbors can provide comment and rebuttal
to the proposed development. 

There are major concerns over traffic, noise population, safety of unlicensed recreational
vehicles, wildlife/wetland habitat, egress and more. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards,
Jake & Rikki Christensen
450 Powder Drive
Cle Elum, WA 98922
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